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Our system of voting is wonderful as it is. No time is lost because of having to miss 

work to vote, no long lines at obscure polling places, and the list goes on. The most 

important factor for me is that no one has proved significant voting fraud in Oregon 

for many years. Finding election monitors has always been a problem over time and 

voting by mail basically eliminates that problem. This is a measure in search of a 

problem and it makes no sense. Anyone voting for this measure should not be 

reelected, no matter what their party affiliation is! 


